
 

October 22, 2023 

Dear Members, 

Not many days left to the 2023 golf season.  The course will remain open and carts out for a few more 

days.  Reminder to call before arriving if you are wondering if we are open.  Water lines on the course 

are being blown out, snow mold will be applied and then we will remove the flags.  We expect to keep 

the course open until the end of October.   

Restaurant closed on October 15th.  Once closed the bar renovations began.  Special thanks to Willard 

Witherell, Gary Canfield, Norm Garrand, Waylon Maitland, Jamie Steinrotter and Skip Bisnett for 

demoing the bar for the contractor.  Their effort will save the club thousands of dollars.  

 

For anyone who wishes to help but missed the demo we are accepting donations.  Donations will be 
used to purchase new furniture for the bar, lighting, windows, beer coolers, new backdrop and other 
upgraded amenities.  So, if you wish to help feel free to donate.  For example: a new bar chair is $300 
with freight.  Mark your check for the donation! 
 
The 2024 Due schedule will be posted online on October 31, 2023.  The BOD will continue to offer the 
early payment discount for your payment before 12/31/2023.  Members who have previously taken 
advantage of the early payment will receive an outline bill.  If you have never paid early and wish to 
receive the discount, please contact any Board Member.   
 
Lastly, as a reminder the Annual Members meeting is Tuesday, November 7th, at the Potsdam Elks Club 
at 6:30 PM.   We will be electing new Board of Directors, reporting on the club 2023 progress and plans 
for 2024.   Hope to see you there.   
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Skip Bisnett 
President   


